
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF AHERA ACTIVITIES 
 

MANASQUAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
         
 
Date:  July 8, 2019 
 
To: All School District Employees, Parents, and Students 
 
From: Mr. Matthew Hudson, Custodial Supervisor 
 
Subject: Annual Notification of AHERA Activities 
 
The following activities took place between 2018 and 2019 fulfilling Manasquan Board of Education’s 
requirements under 40 CFR 763 (AHERA). 
 

• A Six Month Periodic Surveillance inspection of all facilities comprising the Manasquan Board 
of Education was performed in November of 2018. 
 

• A Three Year Re-Inspection of all facilities comprising the Manasquan Board of Education was 
completed in June 2019. 

 
Manasquan Elementary School 

 
Removal and disposal of asbestos containing floor tile and mastic from Room 103, was completed on August 
2, 2018.  Clearance air samples were collected at the completion of the abatement project and met the criteria 
specified by the USEPA and State of New Jersey. 

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the information included in this notification or wish to review 
the District’s asbestos management documentation please contact: Ms. Lynn Coates at 732-528-8820. 


